In the normal course of school business, JCS produces publications such as newsletters and brochures to promote the school and provide updates to the school family. Photos are used to celebrate student accomplishments or to depict campus life. The school also maintains a website at jacskonchristianschool.org. Student names <u>are not</u> used on the website.

If you prefer that your student not be pictured in these publications please sign and return the bottom of this form to notify the school of your preference. By not returning this form you give permission for the school to use photos, when appropriate, that may include your child (ren). The school reserves the right to use team photos in publications and to picture student's in the yearbook and similar publications.

Please do not use my student's photo in school publications.		
Student name	Grade	
Student name	Grade	•
Student name	Grade	
Student name	Grade	
Parent Signature		Date